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Heavenly Father, we pray that you 

will guide our Parish in everything 

we do and give encouragement to  

those who are leading us at this time. 
 

Gracious heavenly Father through 

your Son you promised to those seek-

ing first your kingdom and your 

righteousness all things necessary for 

bodily welfare: and we give thanks 

and always praise you for your 

bounty; through Jesus Christ our 

Lord.  
 

Gracious Lord, we pray for our  

fellow Australians in the west,  

especially in the townships of  

Kalbarri and Geraldton as they come to 

terms with the devastation of  

Cyclone Seroja. Please comfort those 

who have suffered the loss of their 

homes and/or business. Strengthen those 

who are trying to get help to those im-

pacted. We pray that power and commu-

nication networks might be restored 

quickly.  Above all, we pray that many 

people might be directed to you as their 

refuge and strength, and that those who 

have lost so much, might over time, 

come to know Jesus and the new life he  

offers. In Jesus 'name we pray.   
 

 

Gracious God, we find it hard some-

times when people we know and love 

are struggling, especially when we 

feel unable to help. Bless and guide 

those who care for them, may they 

know of your love and our care and 

prayers. All these things we ask 

through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen 

SERVICE UPDATE - 

Sunday 18th April 

Fr David Craig will preside at 

8:30am All Saints Dunedoo 

10.30am St Andrews Coolah 

12.30pm St Laurence’s Neilrex 
 

 

ANZAC DAY—SUNDAY 25TH 

APRIL 2021  

No services in our churches on 

this day to enable parishioners 

to attend local commemorative 

gatherings. 

 

Parish Council will meet on  

Saturday 24th April 2021 at 

the Parish Hall at Dunedoo at 

10am. 
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brought in 

 

Heavenly Father 

we thank you that the foundation 

of the church is Jesus, that the mes-

sage of the church is Jesus, and that 

the mission of the church is Jesus. 

And we thank you Father that re-

pentance and forgiveness of sins is 

still being preached to the ends of 

the earth. Father if there are those 

here today who need to repent and 

find forgiveness, please give them 

grace and courage to do that today, 

so they may find comfort and relief 

from knowing the forgiveness that 

comes through Jesus’ death and 

resurrection. For many of us here 

today who have known your for-

giveness for a long time, help us to 

revel in that forgiveness; to know 

where we stand with you, because 

of that forgiveness; and to give you 

the thanks and praise that is your 

due for the great gift of your Son 

Jesus, in whose name we pray. 

Amen.   

 

HER MAJESTY 
Hear our prayer dear Father, for our 

beloved Queen Elizabeth in her 

grief and loss. May she draw 

strength and comfort from you in 

these sad days. Bless her with your 

presence and peace. We pray that 

the funeral on Saturday (UK time) 

will have been a help to all the 

Royal Family and that they might 

turn to you as their Shepherd and 

find all their needs wonderfully 

met. We ask this through Jesus 

Christ our Lord. Amen.  

THE PRAYERS 


